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ADDENDUM #3 May 10, 2018

TRANSMITTED VIA EMAIL: 1 pages

TO: ALL PLAN HOLDERS AND POTENTIAL BIDDERS
FROM: TIFFANY McCANTS, PURCHASING OFFICER @

SUBJECT: NESBITT DISCOVERY ACADEMY FREEZER/COOLER
REPLACEMENT

(RFP# 30-18)

The following changes, revisions, additions, and/or clarifications to the plans and/or specifications are
hereby made a part of the original documents. Be sure to acknowledge this addendum on the
proposal sheet.

Notice of Rebid

Addendum #3
RFP# 30-18

A Re-Bid will be held Tuesday, May 22, 2018, 2:00 pm at the Central Office of Buncombe
County Schools, 175 Bingham Rd., Asheville, NC 28806. Bids will be received until 2:00 pm, at
which time a public opening will be held. Bidders may use the Proposal Form sent in the
original bid packet. Bid and construction documents are available for viewing on the
Buncombe County Schools Purchasing website, RFP# 30-18:
https://www.buncombeschools.org/cms/One.aspx?portalld=92531&pageld=316936.

Questions about the bidding process may be directed to Tiffany McCants at (828) 255-5891.
Questions about the project may be directed to Tim Fierle, BCS Facilities Director, at (828) 255-
5916.

End of Addendum #3, RFP# 30-18



